
 

 

 
Notice for Shareholders of Emaar Properties PJSC 

 
 
The Board of Directors of Emaar Properties wishes to inform investors 
that the Company’s share register will close on Thursday 6/3/2003. 
 
Accordingly, and based on the rules and regulations of the Dubai 
Financial Market, only those investors who buy Emaar shares on or 
before the 3/3/2003 will be entitled to the dividends to be distributed by 
the Company. Investors who buy shares on 5/3/2003 and after will not be 
entitled to any dividends for the second half of the year 2002. 
 
For more details, please call a Dubai Financial Market accredited broker, 
the Dubai Financial Market on Tel: 800 4447 or call Emaar on 04-316 
4516 during official business hours.  
 
 
By order of the Board of Directors 
 
Emaar Properties PJSC  
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